
 

 

 
         Date: 10 Jan 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

  

We hope this email finds you well.  

  

As part of our commitment to maintaining the highest educational standards and fostering a 
supportive learning environment, our school is currently engaged in the International Baccalaureate 
(IB) Programme Evaluation. This process is essential for ensuring that we continue to provide an 
exemplary educational experience aligned with the principles and practices of the IB framework. 

  

The IB Programme Evaluation is a year-long comprehensive review that occurs every five years. It 
allows us to reflect on our school's practices, assess our performance, and identify areas for growth. 
This self-study process is not only an opportunity for reflection but also a chance to align our vision 
and mission with the evolving needs of our students and community. The Programme Evaluation 
process will culminate in a 2-day visit by representatives of the IB in January 2026, which will ratify 
the findings of the school’s self-reflective process and reported findings. 

  

A vital component of this evaluation is gathering feedback from our parent community. Your 
perspectives are vital as they help us understand the effectiveness of our programs and practices. 
We have created a survey that covers various aspects of our school, including curriculum, 
communication, and community engagement. We encourage you to take a few moments to share 
your thoughts and experiences. 

  



 

 

Your feedback will play a crucial role in shaping our school’s strategies and initiatives going forward. 
We genuinely appreciate your involvement in this process, as it strengthens our collaboration and 
enriches our learning community. 

PLEASE CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY 

  

Thank you for your continued support and engagement in your child’s education. Together, we can 
ensure that our school remains a nurturing and inspiring environment for all our students. 

  

At a later point during the Programme Evaluation process there will be an opportunity for parents to 
attend an in-person session to hear more about the Programme Evaluation process and provide 
further feedback to the school. Further details will be sent in due course. 

  

Warm regards, 

Andy Eastwood 

Vice Principal / Primary Years Programme Coordinator 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

尊敬的家长和监护人： 

  

希望您一切安好！ 

  

为确保我们持续提供最高水准的教育并营造支持性的学习环境，我校正在进行国际文凭（IB）

项目评估。这一过程对于确保我们的教育实践符合 IB 框架的原则和标准，进而为学生提供卓

越的教育体验，具有重要意义。 

  

IB 项目评估是一项为期一年的综合审查，每五年进行一次。通过这一过程，我们得以系统地反

思学校的实践，评估当前的表现，并确定需要改进的领域。这不仅为我们提供了宝贵的反思机

会，也让我们能够更好地将学校的愿景与使命与学生和社区日益变化的需求相结合。作为评估

的重要环节，IB 代表将于 2026 年 1 月进行为期两天的访问，以审视学校自我评估的结果。 

  

在此评估过程中，家长的反饋至关重要。您的意见对我们了解项目实施的有效性以及学校实践

的整体表现具有重要参考价值。为此，我们设计了一份问卷，涵盖学校的课程设置、沟通机制

以及社区参与等多个方面。我们恳请您抽出几分钟时间填写问卷，与我们分享您的想法与经验

。 

  

您的反饋将在塑造学校未来发展策略和举措中发挥关键作用。我们诚挚感谢您参与这一过程，

并期待通过我们的合作进一步提升学校的学习社区。 

  

请点击此处链接完成问卷。 

  

感谢您一如既往对孩子教育的支持与参与。让我们共同努力，确保学校为每一位学生提供一个

关爱、激励与啓发的学习环境。 



 

 

  

此外，在评估期间，家长将有机会参与一次面对面的交流会，了解更多关于评估过程的信息，

并提供进一步的建议。有关会议的具体时间和详情，我们将适时通知。 

  

副校长 / 小学项目协调员 

Andy Eastwood 谨启 


